
 
  

 

 

 

Geneva, Tallinn and Helsinki, 29 April 2022 

 

 
Invitation to the event marking the 30th anniversary of the Water Convention (30 June 2022, Tallinn, 
Estonia and online) 
 
Dear focal points and points of contact of the Water Convention, dear colleagues,  
 
The Ministry of the Environment of Estonia and the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 

(UNECE), in cooperation with Finland, have the pleasure to invite you to a special event marking the 

thirtieth anniversary of the Convention on the Protection and Use of Transboundary Watercourses and 

International Lakes (Water Convention), which was adopted in Helsinki in 1992. Estonia, currently 

chairing the Water Convention, will be hosting the anniversary event in Tallinn on Thursday 30 June 2022, 

at Tallinn Creative Hub and online. 

The anniversary event will be articulated around two interactive sessions focusing on: 

• Looking back: 30 years of experiences applying the Water Convention. Participants will discuss the 

Water Convention’s successes and achievements of the past thirty years. 

• Looking forward: What is next for the Water Convention? Participants will discuss lessons learned 

and the future of the Water Convention, its globalization and its work. 
 

Estonia will host a dinner reception to mark the anniversary of the Water Convention on 29 June 2022. 

The anniversary event will be organized back-to-back with the fourth joint meeting of the Working Group 

on Integrated Water Resources Management and the Working Group on Monitoring and Assessment 

under the Convention, to be held on 28 and 29 June 2022 at Swissotel Tallinn and online. 

The anniversary event will be organized in an interactive format, so we invite you to contribute to the 

discussions or nominate participants who can do so. We also encourage gender balanced participation in 

the meeting. Please register as soon as possible, but by no later than 14 June 2022, using the following 

link: https://indico.un.org/e/unece-joint-WG-IWRM-MA-30-anniv. More information is available on the 

meeting webpage: https://unece.org/WaterConvention30years.  

We look forward to welcoming you and your delegation in Tallinn and/or online.   
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